
City of Alhambra 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
AND ADJOURNMENT 

 
OF THE 

OCTOBER 25, 2022 REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE 

ALHAMBRA DESIGN REVIEW BOARD 
(Notice N2M22-122) 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Alhambra 
Design Review Board beginning at 7:30 p.m., Tuesday, OCTOBER 25, 2022, 
in Conference Room A, Second Floor at the Alhambra City Hall is hereby 
CANCELLED pursuant to the order of the Design Review Board Secretary.   
 
THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE ALHAMBRA 
DESIGN REVIEW BOARD WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 
2022, COMMENCING AT 7:30 P.M. IN THE ALHAMBRA CITY HALL, 
CONFERENCE ROOM A, SECOND FLOOR, 111 SOUTH FIRST STREET, 
ALHAMBRA, CA. 
 
 
RICHARD ABE, 
DESIGN REVIEW BOARD SECRETARY 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  October 24, 2022 
Notice No.: N2M22-122 
Posted: October 24, 2022 


